
 
 

 

December 29, 2017 

 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: PSE’s Petition for An Accounting Order 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s Petition for an Accounting Order Authorizing Deferred 

Accounting associated with Federal Tax Act on Puget Sound Energy’s Cost of Service. 

 

Please contact Katherine Barnard at (425) 462-3716 or Katherine.Barnard@pse.com for 

additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at 

(425) 456-2110. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 

Ken Johnson 

Director, State Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2110 

ken.s.johnson@pse.com 

 

 

cc: Sally Brown, WUTC Staff 

 Tom Schooley, WUTC Staff 

 Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  

   

Attachments: Petition 

  Certificate of Service 
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